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Elrick Primary School:  Health Promoting School                          



	Newsletter : Session 2016/17                                   1 December 2016


	Dear Parents,
Staffing

We were very sorry to lose our Admin Assistant Mrs Jacqui Perrin who has moved on to a new job. I would like to thank Mrs Perrin for her hard work and commitment to the school over the past 3 years. She was a valuable member of staff who will be greatly missed. We wish her all the best in her new venture. The post has been advertised.

Congratulations to Mrs Muller who has been appointed to the permanent Pupil Support Assistant post. Also congratulations to Mrs Chrissie Anderson and Mrs Shona Collins who have been appointed to a fixed term post.

Parents

Can I say a very big thank you to everyone who contributed to our Children in Need/Brake fundraiser – over £630 was raised which was fantastic. I would like to congratulate Mrs Barrack and the Rainbow Room team on their tremendous achievement of baking a cake for every child in school - class act!! 

A number of classes, as well as the choir are currently working very hard in preparation for their performances which are as follows:

Thursday 15 December am and evening – choir and P2/3 (Miss Smith’s class)

Monday 19/Tuesday 20 December – Nursery/P6 (Blue class am/Green class pm)
P1CR, P1S and P1/2 will be inviting parents in to their Winter Wonderland on Monday 12 December. 
P5N will be running Zoobucks Cafe in aid of RSPCA on Thursday 15 December.

The choir will also be singing at Subsea 7 on Monday 19 December, raising money for Diabetes.

P5RB and P5DS will be running their Christmas Market on Thursday 8 December. 

Thank you once again to the Parent Council for funding the staging for us.

P5N and P7P have been visiting the residents at Blackhills Court this term. This has been a lovely experience for everyone, older and younger generations chatting together.
 As part of developing Aberdeenshire’s 2017-2020 Children’s Services Plan, Maria Walker, Director and Senior Officers are seeking the views of a wide range of stakeholders, including parents. 
Please click on the following link to go to the online consultation, which will be open for responses until Wednesday 7thth December 2016:  https://aberdeenshire.dialogue-app.com/childrens-services-plan
Parking continues to be a real issue and concern for us all, including residents in and around the school. We have received several phone class from local residents about very inconsiderate parking. On a number of occasions I have still witnessed some very dangerous practices, which put children at real risk.  Please do not park in front of people’s drives or in the school car park. Every parent is responsible for parking and dropping children off safely. Please take this responsibility seriously. 
Dates
Wednesday 7 December 6.30pm – Parent Council Meeting 
Thursday 8 December – School Discos
Wednesday 14 December – School Christmas lunch (pay £1 And dress in a Christmas jumper or as you please)

Thursday 15 December - Choir & P2/3 performance
Monday 19 December 12pm – Choir to sing at Subsea 7

Monday 19/Tuesday 20 December – Nursery/P6 Nativity

Wednesday 21 December – Nursery outing to BA Stores (Blue-am/Green – pm)
Wednesday 21 December – Last day of term
Thursday 5 January  – First day of term 3
Wednesday 18 January – Read a Novel (P3 parents) 

Tuesday 24 January – Parent Council Meeting

Monday 23-Thursday 26 January – P6 Ski Trip

Thursday 9/Friday 10 February – Occasional Days

Monday 13 February – Mid Term Holiday
Tuesday 14/Wednesday 15 – In Service

As a school we value the partnership we have with parents and therefore appreciate any feedback you can provide.  This is part of our self evaluation process which helps us to develop and improve.  Please feel free to complete and return the Compliments, Comments and Complaints section below or e-mail the school with your feedback.
Yours Sincerely

Louise Malcolm

Head Teacher

Comments

Compliments
Complaints
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